From: Patrick Manning [patrick_manning@lifetimefinancialgrowth.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 3:59 PM

To: Comments, Public Subject: suitability rules

Dear Ms Asquith:

I help families protect their income and lives with life insurance products. While I understand the need for regulation and oversight in light of recent events in the financial services industry, I strongly oppose expanding the scope of FINRA's suitability rules and obligations to include recommendations that do not involve securities. Please do not make it more difficult for me to help people.

Sincerely,

Patrick Manning

Patrick Manning, CLTC Capital Planners 25101 Chagrin Blvd., Suite 100 Beachwood, OH 44122

Phone: 216-360-7400 Fax: 216-360-7440



This message, and any attachments to it, may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or communication of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete the message and any attachments. Thank you.